
 

 
    

 

Weston 7 Secondary Plan 

Attend a meeting in January 

DECEMBER 2024  

 

Dear resident or business owner, 
 
The Weston Road and Highway 7 (Weston 7) area is evolving. The City of Vaughan is undertaking a 
Weston 7 Secondary Plan to guide the transformation of this area into a complete, vibrant and active 
community. Once complete, the Weston 7 area will be a distinct urban destination with a variety of 
commercial, cultural and entertainment amenities, supported by housing, jobs and community 
facilities.  

Get involved 
Attend a meeting in January at the Chancellor Community Centre (350 Ansley Grove Rd.) to 
review the draft plan, provide feedback and ask questions directly to the project team. Here are the 
details: 

• Information sessions: 
o Wednesday, Jan. 15 from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m.  
o Thursday, Jan. 16 from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m.  

▪ A formal presentation will take place at the start of each session, at 7 p.m. 

• Open Houses: 
o Wednesday, Jan. 22 any time from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m.  
o Thursday, Jan. 23 any time from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

▪ These are drop-in style events (no set agenda). Drop by any time to speak to 
staff, review educational boards and more.  

 
Can’t attend in person? The draft plan is available online for you to review and comment on at 
vaughan.ca/Weston7. Feedback can be submitted directly to the project team via email at 
weston7@vaughan.ca. 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact 
Lina Alhabash, Senior Planner 
Policy Planning and Special Programs 
Lina.Alhabash@vaughan.ca 
905-832-2281, ext. 8077 
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